
 
 

To Whom it may concern, 

It looks like house calls for haircuts might be allowed ? As far as I know with my cosmetology 

license, that is not allowed by the Board of Barbering and Cosmetology. I own a salon in Lake 

County and from what I understand, we cannot resume business until stage 3 of Governor 

Newsom's state order as my establishment license and my cosmetology are both state issued. It's 

frustrating to have my business closed for weeks on end and possibly several more weeks. I'm 

aware hairstylists are doing hair at home as they have no other means to make money although it 

is illegal plus stimulus, unemployment and/or PPP loan's have not come thru. Yet it is disturbing 

to read Mendocino county may be allowing house calls. 

The Board also released a statement about salons defying the state order. You may want to verify 

with them about allowing "house calls " before you approve it for the county updated order.  

Thank you, 

Yvonne Burt  

 



 

 


